
 
 

 

 

 
 

Safety Data Sheet 
Chrysanthemum Flowers 

August 5, 2019 
 

Chrysanthemum Flowers are non-hazardous and does not fall within the labeling requirements 
of the United States Food & Drug Administration regulations 29 CFR 1910.1200 or European 
Union Directive 1999/45/EC. It is exempt as stated in said code(s) and, as of this date, no Safety 
Data Sheet (SDS) is required. 


